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December 9, 2010 
 

Stakeholder Update #11 

Dear Stakeholders,  

A copy of the Brampton Brick presentation panels from the November 30, 2010 public 
information house are now available on the City’s project website 
(http://www.brampton.ca/en/Business/planning-development/projects-studies/Pages/Norval-

Quarry-Re-Zoning.aspx) above the “Announcements” section. Objections regarding Brampton 
Brick’s Aggregate Resources Act (ARA) licence application may be filed during the 45-day 
notification period, which closes on Monday, December 20, 2010. Objections should be 
directed to the Ministry of Natural Resources (MNR) may be made in writing or via email to 

AggRes@Ontario.ca. Email objections must contain a postal address or they will not be 
considered acceptable. A copy of the objection must also be sent to Brampton Brick, in writing, 
by pre-paid regular mail by December 20, 2010. The addresses for the MNR and Brampton Brick 
are provided below: 

Aurora District Office 
Ministry of Natural Resources 
50 Bloomington Road West 
Aurora, ON L4G 3G8 

Brampton Brick is required to attempt to resolve the objections received during the public 
notification period which concludes on December 20, 2010. The steps involved are as follows:  

 Brampton Brick will circulate a proposal with recommendations to attempt resolving the 
objections received. 

 If those submitting objections by December 20, 2010 are not prepared to withdraw, 
then Brampton Brick will circulate a final proposal in a formal "Notice of 20 Day 
Response Period.”  

 Within the 20-day response period set by Brampton Brick, the objector shall submit, in 
writing, to the Ministry of Natural Resources and to Brampton Brick, recommendations 
that may resolve the objection. If the recommendations are not delivered within 20 
days, then it will be deemed that there is no longer an objection. 

A copy of the latest staff report to be considered for the December 13 Planning, Design and 
Development Committee Meeting is available on the project website, in the “Staff Reports” 
section (top right-hand corner, under “Contact Us”). Staff is recommending that the City of 
Brampton file an objection to Brampton Brick’s ARA licence application. 

 

Brampton Brick Limited 
225 Wanless Drive  
Brampton, ON  L7A 1E9 
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For more information on the re-zoning application or the City of Brampton’s objection to the 
ARA licence application, please contact Natasha D’Souza, the City planner on the file.  

Natasha D’Souza, MCIP, RPP 
Land Use Policy Planner III 
Planning, Design and Development 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street W, Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 
Phone: 905-874-3861 Fax: 905-874-2099 
Natasha.D’Souza@brampton.ca  

 

 


